
 

 
	
	
	

	 	 	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	 		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		

	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	

	 	 	 	 	 		 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	

	
	
	
	

	 	
	 	 	 	
	 	 	

	 	 	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	
	

	

BRYN MAWR COLLEGE 
MATHEMATICS 
DEPARTMENT 

PROBLEM SOLVING SEMINAR 

The Problem Solving	Seminar will meet weekly	 starting	 in	September. 
Each week	 a	 few problems will be discussed at length, generally on	 a	
common topic. These	 problems	 will be	 drawn from various areas of	
mathematics, some quite elementary and others more advanced. 
Students are	 not expected	 to	 have	 any	 advanced	 knowledge	 of each	
topic, although many topics	will	already be	 familiar	 from courses	such 
as calculus, geometry	 or algebra. The	 students who	 attend	 will be	
encouraged	 to	 participate	 in trying	 to	 solve	 these	 problems	 together
and	to	put forward	their own	ideas that we can	then	examine. The work	
in the seminar may be particularly helpful for students who may wish to
take	 the	 Putnam Examination	 in	December. However, all students are 
welcome to join in. 

Seminar held	every	Monday 
Beginning	on September 12, 2016 

7:30	p.m. to 9:00	p.m. 
Park Science	Building	Room 328 

Questions? Contact Professor Peter Kasius 
pkasius@brynmawr.edu 
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